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Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of our Spring Term.  

 

Next week is a busy one; we look forward to seeing 

you all at our Parent Consultation meetings and there 

is the presentation from ACE CEO, Cheryl Weyman on 

Wednesday 28th February.  

 

There is a lovely buzz around the school at the 

moment, Class 4 are really enjoying working in their 

new learning journals and Class 3 are super excited to 

have sea trout in their classroom. I have noticed 

impeccable manners from all of our children this week 

too. 

 

Just a reminder- when it is your child's birthday, they 

are welcome to wear a jumper or t-shirt of their 

choice to school.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall  Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 Monday 26th Feb— Parent Consultations 

 Tuesday 27th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—ACE CEO visiting 

school to give presentation 8.50am 

 Thursday 29th Feb - YR and Y6  height and 

weight measurements 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

 23rd February 2024 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Liam   Holly 

Class 2 Horner 

 Mary and William C  Jack S  

Class 3 Quantock    

 Teddy and Henry  Kitt 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Isla and Alfie  Helena 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-

Primary-Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

On Thursday 29th February 2024 we will be visited by the Public Health team who will be 

measuring the height and weight of children in Reception and Year 6,  

A letter will be sent out alongside the newsletter offering further explanation.  

Please note that as we have received the letters later than planned you have not missed 

the opt out date and you are still able to do so if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

Reminder—term time holidays 

Please be reminded we are unable to authorise any term time holidays, unless there are 

exceptional circumstances.   

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Jack, Freya, Maggie 

Teddy L, Thomas, Benjy 



 

 

Parents evenings 

Parent’s evenings will be held on, 

 - Monday 26th and Wednesday 28th February - Mrs Gilmour-White, class 3 

 - Monday 26th February - Mrs Bennett, class 1 

 - Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February - Miss Martin class 2 & Mrs Williams  

 class 4. 

If you haven’t booked your appointment yet please contact the school office on 01404 

881456 or email admin.stockland@acexcellence.co.uk 

 

CEO visit and presentation to parents 

We will be visited by Cheryl Weyman, CEO of our new ACE Trust (The Academies for 

Character and Excellence) on Wednesday 28th February at 8.50am. 

Cheryl will be accompanied by Nick Hind, also from the Trust. They will be giving a short 

presentation about the ACE Trust and will be able to answer any of your questions. 

Please let the School Office know if you will be attending this event. 

 

 

PTA news 

 

The PTA have arranged some fun events for the kids over the next couple of months, 

we hope you can come and join in.  

 

Movie Night - Friday 1 March 

Bring your bean bags, cushions and blankets and relax into a film night next Friday 1 

March. From 5-7pm at Yarcombe Village Hall. Tickets will get you a hotdog and a tub of 

popcorn, and there will be drinks and other snacks available, along with a bar for par-

ents. Children will need to be accompanied, siblings welcome and please let us know if 

you have any special dietary requirements (stocklandpta@gmail.com) £5 on ParentPay 

or on the door. Poster at the end of the newsletter.  

 

Easter Trail - Sunday 24 March 

Come and complete a nature based Easter Trail at Royal Oak Farm (EX14 9LF), egg 

guaranteed for every entrant! Sunday 24 March, 10-12am. Different trails for different ag-

es so everyone can enjoy the fun. Refreshments will be available.  

 

Bags2School 

A reminder that the collection for your unwanted clothes and other items for the 

Bags2School collection, and the tombola in summer will be on 18th March. Bags were 

sent home with children in book bags - but you can bring your items in bin bags, and 

we’ll have a separate box out for tombola items.  



Class 1 Featherlake News  

 

Featherlake have started learning about Spring this week, 

we had one day of helpful Spring sunshine! We have 

been thinking about what Spring is, and what we might 

find in the Spring - "the leaves start to come back", "I can 

see daffodils", "There are lambs" Next week we will be 

looking at the signs of spring around our school site and 

also identifying the different plants we have at school 

and on our field.  

In PE, the children have moved on from gymnastics and 

we enjoyed the sunny weather on Tuesday outside! The 

lesson was car themed, there was some amazing listening 

as Mr Murnane called out the different instructions and 

there were some very fast racing cars too, a brilliant les-

son, all showing how much they have progressed since 

September, especially their excellent listening and con-

centration.  

The children have impressed me with their Maths this week, we have been looking at count-

ing in order and know that when we count the numbers get bigger by one each time, we 

have been making staircases of blocks to help us see the counting pattern.  



Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week, the children have practised writing their own independent sorry letter.  In maths, 

they have been learning their number bonds to 11 in year 1 and solving multiplication and 

division problems in year 2.  

 

In computing, the children have been practising using scratch programming software.  They 

learnt about the various parts of a computer, and they were able to log in and find the 

scratch software.  They then experimented with creating their own backgrounds and char-

acters.  

 

In art, we have started our printmaking unit and we have practised creating textured paper 

using sponges and marbled paper using shaving foam.  In RE, we have been continuing with 

Judaism and learnt more about the synagogue.  

  

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

This week, the class have been exploring three new books, all connected with our theme of 

water. The Rhythm of the Rain by Grahame Baker-Smith is a beautiful picture book that 

weaves the water cycle into a story. We will be drawing ideas from text for our own writing 

over the next couple of weeks. Within our reading lessons, we have studied ‘The Water’s 

Journey’ by Eleonore Schmid, another stunning picture book full of exciting and topical 

vocabulary for us to ‘magpie’. Our new class reading book, unveiled on Tuesday, is The 

Secret Lake by Karen Inglis. This time-travelling story is about two children who discover a long

-lost tunnel to a secret lake... 

 Our other exciting news is that we are now hosts to a tank full of sea trout eggs! Over the 

next few weeks we will be observing the development of the eggs to fry (baby fish) before 

helping to release them into one of our local rivers. Watch this space for updates! 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

Bucehayes were set a challenge for the last day of the half term to produce a Chinese 

new year dragon made entirely from nets of 3D shapes.  They rose to this challenge 

magnificently with Mrs Shepherd and produced this fabulous dragon working 

collaboratively as a whole class team.  I have also seen some super homework where 

children have produced their own biome in a bottle illustrations inspired by the book by 

Rachel Ignotofsky.  Isla went the extra mile and has produced an actual model biome in a 

bottle. What a brilliant piece of work! 

This week we are finishing our work on Geography  and next week will be starting a 

learning enquiry where we are linking history and computing. Watch this space.  We have 

also had the exciting addition of an incubator in the classroom including call duck eggs so 

we are on parental watch duty for the next 28 days to hope that some hatch.  We will be 

checking in a couple of weeks to see how many are developing. 

 

 





 

 

 

 



 

 

 

** Starting  Monday 4th March ** 



18th March 2024 

Rose Derryman 



 


